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NOTICE TO BIDDERS



Sealed bids will be received in the Halstead Campus Receiving Office, Gulf Coast Research Laboratory, 703 East Beach Drive, Oceanography Building, Room 148, Ocean Springs, Mississippi, until Friday December 8th, @2:00 p.m. for the purchase of the following:

Bid 24-17 Lithium Storage Container
RFx: 3160006273

                    
Detailed specifications and electronic bid submission instructions may be secured from the above office upon request or our website https://www.usm.edu/procurement-contract-services/current-bids-and-sole-source-notices.php

Right is hereby reserved to reject any or all bids.

Millissa Stork
Procurement Coordinator
The University of Southern Mississippi
Gulf Coast Research Laboratory
(228) 818-8001
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